
 
 

Ramadan Mubarak,  

 

If you are observing Ramadan you may request up to two to-go meals from the cashier in the traditional 

dining halls (Harris Millis Dining, Central Campus Dining, and Redstone Dining). You will be charged one 

Meal Swipe per container and will be given disposable containers to fill and enjoy later. Please be sure 

to refrigerate any perishable items to ensure food safety. 

 

Certified halal chicken and dates are also available upon request in our traditional dining halls. To order, 

please ask to speak with a sous chef. If you have any questions about specific ingredients in a dish you 

may also request this information from a sous chef, and they can provide recipes or food labels for your 

review.  

 

For more information, visit go.uvm.edu/diningnutrition. If you have questions or need additional dietary 

accommodations, please contact the UVM Dining Registered Dietitian at Ania.Egan@uvm.edu.  

 

Sincerely,  

UVM Dining 

March 2023 
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